
 
 
 
 
 

MEETING CANCELLED 
 

TUESDAY, March 22, 2022, 4:00 p.m. 
 

CITY HALL, LARGE CONFERENCE ROOM #6 
 

710 E. Mullan Avenue 
 
 

       
 
 
 
 

Next Scheduled Meeting:  Tuesday, April 26, 2022, at 4:00 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted 03/16/22 
 
 
       

The City of Coeur d’Alene will make reasonable accommodations for anyone attending this meeting who requires special 
assistance for hearing, physical, or other impairments.  Please contact Sherrie Badertscher, Executive Assistant, at  

(208) 666-5754 at least 72 hours in advance  of the meeting date and time. 


